

CMIS/2025/PS/028 Date: 28/08/2025

Eco-Friendly Ganesh Chaturthi Initiative Punaravartan 2025

Dear Parents & Students,

This Ganesh Chaturthi, let's celebrate Bappa's arrival with devotion and protect our environment too!

We are happy to announce that C M International School is proudly participating in the Punaravartan 2025 Clay Recycling Drive.

After Ganesh idol immersion, please collect the dried natural clay at home. This clay will be sent back to the artisans so that it can be recycled into new idols. By doing this, we save the environment and also support our traditional craftsmen.

What to Do:

- Collect only the natural clay (without decorations, plastic, or flowers).
- Dry it properly.
- •Send it to school with your child as and when visarjan is done, latest by 9th September.

Together, let us offer Bappa a gift of Clean Rivers, Happy Nature & Sustainable Celebrations!

Thank you for being a part of this eco-friendly step.

With Best Wishes,

Principal

Ighal Kaus